
Status of Dam/Spillway Project 

We received word from the Kansas Water Office (KWO) that the Federal Emergency 

Management Agency (FEMA) has provided the State of Kansas with funding for dam 

rehabilitation projects.  With that allocation, FEMA requested the KWO resubmit all applications 
for funds in order to determine final allocations.  We continue to wait for final word from the 

KWO regarding grant dollar allocation for our project.  We are currently projecting a late May 

construction start provided the funding is determined to allow time for bidding and funding for 
the SLC percentage match responsibility. 


